
Troop 46 Community Service Project - July 22, 2013 
  
We had a successful community service project yesterday with six scouts 
volunteering five hours each to assist children with Down syndrome learn how to 
ride a bike – some great strides, smiles and memories for all.  Thanks to Adi, 
Anders, Noah, Trey, Wyatt and Zach!!  Attached is a photo of our group (with 
Chris and Abbi from their national organization), and following is a link to a great 
library of photos from our day on Facebook. 
  
https://www.facebook.com/ICanShineTwinCities 
  
Please watch for more Troop community service projects in the future. 
 

 
	
  


